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Holiday due to Eid-ul-Fitr, 2023. 

 

MEMORANDUM  

 

It is to notify all concerned that the University would remain closed due to Eid-ul-Fitr, 2023 from 

Wednesday, April 19, 2023, to Tuesday, April 25, 2023. Online classes will resume from 

Wednesday, April 26, 2023, and on-campus classes will resume from Saturday, April 29, 2023. 

 

 

Respectfully,   

 
Gp Capt (retd) Dr Mohammad Zahidul Islam Khan, acsc, psc 

Registrar, American International University-Bangladesh 

Phone: +88 02 8414046-50 Ex-115 

Email: registrar@aiub.edu 
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